
 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Rico and Joshua  
For being hard working bell monitors and sandpit 

monitors last term. 
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MASTERTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

  
 
 

 
• Thursday 3rd May    Cadbury Chocolates go home. 

• Monday 7th May    Mobile Dental Clinic arrives at MPS 

• Friday 6th July    Last Day of Term 2 
 

 

 
  

  

Tuesday 1st May, 2018 - Week 1, Term 2  

 

This weeks assembly 
is run by: 
Room 14 

Parents/Whanau 
Welcome 

Friday 12.00pm 

 
 
  

 THURSDAY 

Subway 

You can order online www.subway.co.nz, 
select ‘order online’ the ‘School Lunch 
Programme’, you will need to register. 

 or collect an envelope from our school office. 

Mini subs $3.00 - $3.70 
6 inch subs $4.00 to $5.20 

  

  

WEDNESDAY 

MPS Hotdogs 

$3.00 each 

Orders taken at the office 
Wednesday 

morning 8.15am-8.45am 
NO LATE ORDERS 

  

  
  

FRIDAY 

Healthy Heart Tick Pies  

$3.00 each 

Orders taken at the office  
Friday 

morning 8.15am-8.45am 
NO LATE ORDERS 

  

  
 

 TUESDAY 
 

TUCKA BOX 

ORDER ONLINE 
tuckabox.co.nz 
Order anytime  

before 
 9.00pm Sunday. 

  

 

 
 

WINNING HOUSE FOR TERM 1 = WEKA 
The Winners for Week 11 last Term were: 

 

Stevie Walczak Room 3 for being on task and making good 
choices. Zayden Rhodes Room 9 for listening to others, respecting 
others and communicating well.  Kaira-Jay Clark Room 14 for being 

kind and helpful, being co-operative and communicating well. 
Congratulations Shelby Searle Room 8 who won a family 

bowling pass in our end of year draw. 
 

 
 
 
 

                                  

STAFF CAR PARK 
Please do not drive into the staff car park to drop 

students off morning or afternoon.   
The car park is only for staff and utility vehicles. 

 

 

Cbeebies Show 
MPS students enjoyed the Cbeebies Rhyme Show that were visiting from the UK last term. 
This humorous show exploring rhyming language using slapstick comedy was a lot of fun. 

 

 

Welcome Back 

We hope you all enjoyed the holiday break.   
Welcome to all our new families who have started 
with us this term.  We hope you enjoy your time at 
MPS.  We have an open door policy so if you have 

any questions, please pop in to our office or call  
06 377 5297 to speak to one of our office staff. 

 
 

 

                                   

Mobile Dental Bus 
The Mobile Dental Bus will be at MPS from 

Monday 7th May. 
If you have concerns about your child’s teeth, 

please let the office know. 

                                   

UNIFORM 
A reminder that Jackets are only to be worn to and 
from school and outdoor play if cold.  During school 
hours, children must wear either a polar fleece or 

sweatshirt for warmth (No Hoodies). If you don’t have a 
sweatshirt for your child/children, please come and see 

our office staff.   
Remember to ensure all clothing is named. 

 

 

MPS School Vest 
The Warehouse is selling our school 

vests for 2 for $20.00, and if they don’t 
have the right size, they can be ordered. 

                                   

He Tohu – Whanau Day 
It's He Tohu's first birthday!  Come and celebrate with us at our Whānau Day.  
We have a day full of fun filled entertainment, kai, arts & crafts, and kōrero.  

• Date: Saturday, 19 May, 2018 Time: 10am – 2.30pm  
• Cost: Free. No bookings required. 
• Location: Te Ahumairangi (Ground Floor), National Library,  

• corner Molesworth and Aitken Streets, Thorndon 

• Contact Details: events.natlib@dia.govt.nz 

 
 

 

 
 

Masterton Primary School often uses photos of 
students in a variety of media publications (Newsletters, 

local newspapers, school magazine, website, school 
blogs, facebook etc) We ask that parents inform the 

school if they DO NOT want any photos of their children 
to be used in any media publications.   

Please contact our office 06 377 5297. 

                                  

FOOTWEAR 
We ask parents to ensure students wear suitable footwear 
to school (no heels etc).  We have daily fitness and in cool 

weather sensible shoes are needed. 

 

Term Dates 
Term 2 

Monday 30th April - Friday 6th July 
Term 3 

Monday 23rd July - Friday 28th September 
Term 4 

Monday 15th October - Friday 14th December 
(School will Finish at 12.30pm) 

 

                                  

SCHOOL FUNDRAISER 
CADBURY CHOCOLATES 

Once again we will be selling 
 Cadbury Chocolates for our school fundraiser.  

Lots of prizes to be won. 
It would be great if every family could sell one box. 
A notice/permission slip will be coming home with this 

newsletter.  Please fill it in and return it to school as soon 
as possible.  The first lot of chocolate will be given out on  

Thursday 3rd May. 
 

https://natlib.govt.nz/he-tohu
https://natlib.govt.nz/events/celebrate-he-tohu-s-birthday-may-19-2018
mailto:events.natlib@dia.govt.nz?subject=Celebrate%20He%20Tohu%27s%20birthday%21%20%20May%2019%2C%202018

